
From: Laura Trombley
To: Scott Orr; Scott Hunsperger; Chelsea Holup; PRMD-LCP-Update
Subject: Keep Sea Ranch Open
Date: July 26, 2021 1:02:29 PM

EXTERNAL

 I am writing you to ask that you to reject the restrictions in the proposed Rule
and not to delegate the creation of performance standards and/or
restrictions to the TSRA Board. There are already many restrictions when it
comes to Sea Ranch property and these restrictions would benefit only a
few full-time residents who can afford to live here full time. This is elitist and
would also hurt the local economy. I want to retire here and am very
particular about any individual who comes to rent my property. Creating
more rules to benefit the few is disappointing and against any fair standard.
Laura Trombley

-- 
Life changes fast. Life changes in the instant. Joan Didion
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